
Poolbrook Club Update for Summer 2024 
 

As many of you are aware, our site for the Poolbrook Holiday and 

Saturday clubs has been earmarked as the location for a new special 

school, for pupils with Autism Spectrum Disorder. As a result, we have 

to find a new base for our Poolbrook clubs. After a long search of sites 

in Malvern and careful consideration, we have moved to move our 

Poolbrook clubs to Fort Royal School in Worcester.  

  

Our Poolbrook Saturday club is usually on the 3rd Saturday of the 

month, and this will remain on the same weekend but will take place at 

Fort Royal. Our last Saturday club at Poolbrook was on 20th July 

2024. Our first Saturday club at Fort Royal for Poolbrook children was 

Saturday 21 September 2024. 

  

Our fantastic Poolbrook team have joined us in working at Fort Royal 

and were a big part of making this a successful transition.   

 

If you have you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.E.O. 

Gareth Jones via email at ceo@malvernspecialfamilies.org.uk or phone 01684 

892526. 
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